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The Newsletter of the Georgia Winnie Rebels 

March 2024 
 

Officers:  President:     Dennis Harrison hummersix@cox.net,     

   Vice Pres:    Frank Alciati     alciatiglass@yahoo.com; 

   Secretary:    Leslie Keener   lmkeener5@gmail.com,     

   Treasurer:    Linda Tomsett    ltomsett11@outlook.com, 

   Webmaster: John Keener     jfkeener18@gmail.com,     

                           Website:  gawit.com 
 

 

GWR March 9, 2024 Luncheon At 

Buckner’s Family Restaurant 
Jackson, GA 

 

 

 

     
 
 

 

Thank you to Jean & Dennis Harrison for hosting our March Luncheon this year.  Another 

wonderfully good meal together was had.  Attendees that joined the Harrisons included Frank 

Alciati, Roger Coulombe, Linda Tomsett, Lyn Brown, and Honorary Members Sarah & Roy 

Sowers. 

 

This Newsletter is a short one - I received no stories or notes – so anything that happened at 

Buckner’s stayed at Buckners!  I do have evidence of an official “meeting” – it lasted 10 

minutes.  Thank you to Linda for covering the Minutes for me! 
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          Frank Alciati & Roger Coulombe    Linda Tomsett & Jean Harrison            Lyn Brown 

 

 

     
   

Jean, Lyn, Dennis, Linda, Frank, & Roger – waiting for a table?           Roy & Sarah Sowers!                   

 

Our schedule is on the next page.  Please let hosts know if you are coming to an outing and make those 

reservations!    Also – don’t forget to check out our website from time to time:   gawit.com 

 

Our club is gearing up for the big Country Hoedown in Hiawassee at the end of April.  The plans have 

been set and a fine group of Winnebago owners are looking forward to spending time together again at 

the Hiawassee KOA Holiday RV Park.    

 

 

Until we meet again – Safe Travels! 

 

Leslie Keener 

GWR Secretary 
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May the Ide’s of 

March be kind to ya 


